
From: Lance Schultz
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 63 Winifred St W - Taco N Madre
Date: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:26:32 PM

I recently received a notice for the application of wine and malt sales with Taco N Madre at 63 Winifred St W. My
objections are as follows.

The property I own is directly across the street from the subject property and feel the noise levels that could come
from guest of Taco N Madre departing at 12p with liquor involved could produce a late night disturbance in the
neighborhood. I would find the application acceptable if liquor sales stopped at 10p.

I can be reached via email of phone if needed from the contact info below.

LANCE E. SCHULTZ
Property Owner 58/60 Winifred St W
C | 320.492.4222
E | lschultz2@mac.com
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